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We have ended the year with some very special days in school. To support our
curriculum driver of Healthy Individuals, the children have taken part in two days
full of activities to support them having healthy bodies and healthy minds. Some
of the physical activities have included yoga, street dance, archery, basketball
and circuit training. There have been activities promoting healthy diets and
healthy minds which have included making healthy muffins, singing, painting,
African drumming and mindfulness. Our Year 6 children also took part in a First
Aid workshop. It has been a wonderful end to the year. Thank you to Mr.
Kenworthy and Mrs. Turner for organising the events and for all the staff for
leading such fun and engaging workshops for the children to enjoy. 

My last Hot Chocolates with the Head events
were with children from KS1 and Reception.
From KS1, I was joined by Rain, Alice, Tari, Tiara
and Olivia and from Reception, I was joined by
Jude, Violet, Josie and Emily. It was lovely getting
the chance to chat with them and finding out
their thoughts about school, reading and so
much more. I look forward to hosting more
Hot Chocolate with the Heads next year. 

We are delighted to announce that we
have achieved the School Games
PLATINUM Mark Award for the
2023/24 academic year. The School
Games Mark is a Government-led award
scheme facilitated by the Youth Sport
Trust to reward schools for their
commitment to the development of
sports and we are delighted to have
been recognised for our success.
What a wonderful achievement!



Reception 94.5%

Year 1 96.8%

Year 2 96.1%

Year 3 97.2%

Year 4 95.2%

Year 5 96.6%

Year 6 95%

ATTENDANCE NEWS
up to 12.7.24 School 

Target

96%

Supporting children on a life-long learning adventure

COMING 
SOON ....

STAY SAFE IN THE
WATER 

Friday 19th July - Last day of school
Monday 22nd July- INSET Day
Tuesday 23rd July- INSET Day

Monday 2nd September- INSET Day
Tuesday 3rd September- First day of the new

School Year

With the summer holidays approaching, the Royal
Lifesaving Society is backing a new campaign to

help more families enjoy water safely this summer.
The campaign is highlighting the benefits of children

wearing brightly coloured swimwear.
Research revealed that 2 in 3 children wear blue,
white or grey swimwear, making them harder to
spot underwater. By changing to certain colours,
you can help ensure your child is easier to spot
when submerged, making it even easier to keep
children under constant supervision when playing

and swimming in water.

KS1 ANIMAL WORKSHOP
As part of their science learning, the KS1 classes took part in an animal
workshop. As part of the workshop the children encountered a wider
range of different animals including a scorpion, spider, snake, bearded
dragon, hair-less guinea pig and millipede. The children really enjoyed the
experience but were also very sensible and handled the animals with
care. Some of the children even overcame some fears. Well done
everyone!


